
Henderson County 
Code Enforcement Services 
 

240 2nd Avenue East Hendersonville, North Carolina 28792                    
Phone (828) 697-4857 Fax (828) 697-4658 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 DATE: April 25, 2008 
 TO: Technical Review Committee 
 TRC MEETING DATE: May 6, 2008 
 REGARDING: Major Site Plan Review 
 NAME OF APPLICANT: Dr. Don Jablonski /R-Way Enterprises 
 DEPARTMENT: Code Enforcement Services 
 STAFF CONTACT: Toby Linville 
 ATTACHMENTS: Site Plans 
 
Please find attached plans for the following development proposal to be reviewed by the 
Henderson County Technical Review Committee on May 6, 2008. 
 
Major Site Plan Review 
David C. Huntley & Associates, Surveyor, on behalf of the owner, Dr. Don Jablonski, submitted 
the major site plan for this project. He wishes to utilize the property for Warehouse and Storage 
use which requires major site plan review per S.R. 9.13. 
 
SR 9.13. Warehousing and Storage (Excluding Warehousing of Hazardous Substances)  

(1) Site Plan. Major Site Plan required in accordance with §200A-296 (Major Site Plan Review).  
(2) Road Class. This use shall be located on a collector, thoroughfare, boulevard and/or expressway.  
(3) Lighting. Adequate lighting shall be placed in areas used for vehicular/pedestrian access including, but not 

limited to: stairs, sidewalks, crosswalks, intersections, or changes in grade. Lighting mitigation required.  
(4) Dust Reduction. Unpaved roads, travelways and/or parking areas shall be treated to prevent dust from 

adverse affects to adjacent properties.  
 
The project site is located on 1.0000 acre of land (PIN 9528798284) located on Etowah School 
Road, off Hwy 64, Etowah. The project is located in a Community Commercial zoning district.  
The project meets the requirements of the Land Development Code and all the applicable major 
site plan requirements are met. 
If you would like to submit your changes early please use the comment sheet provided and sending 
it back via email to tlinville@hendersoncountync.org.  



 

HENDERSON COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
REVIEW AGENCY RESPONSE FORM 

 
I have reviewed the major site plan for Dr. Jon Jablonski / R-Way Enterprises and offer the 
following comments: 
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
(If necessary use back of form or additional sheets for comments) 
 
________________________________ __________________ ____________ 
Reviewed By     Agency   Date 
 
 
Please Return to:  Toby Linville 
    tlinville@hendersoncountync.org 
    828-694-6627 
 
 
 
 




